
 
 
Cambridge Construction Group was great to work with! They kept us well-informed throughout the 
entire build-out process of our company’s new DC office. The weekly construction meetings were very 
informative and helped keep us up-to-date with the progress of our new space. Having a group that was 
attentive to our wants and needs was ideal. The construction team went above and beyond to help get 
out office move-in ready! Our company is very happy with the way our new space turned out and it was 
a pleasure being able to work with the Cambridge Construction Group! – Annie Buckley, Padilla | 
FoodMinds 
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Annie 
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